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FREE SEMINAR SET ON BREAST CANCER  
Information to be presented on New Digital Mammograms at Halifax Regional 

 
 
 ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC (March 12 2012)—The public is invited to a 
free seminar on breast care that will be held twice in March at Halifax 
HealthLink. 
 Terry Mason, supervisor of The Mammography Center at Halifax Regional, 
will present a broad range of information on breast health.  These seminars will be 
held at 10 a.m. and 6 p.m. on Tuesday, March 27. 
 She also will show a PowerPoint presentation that describes the new digital 
mammography equipment in use at The Mammography Center.  The state-of-the-
art equipment is superior to conventional mammograms. 
 “Digital mammography means higher quality images and more convenient 
appointments in a renovated and expanded mammography suite,” says Mason.  
“When it is detected early, breast cancer can be cured, and the best option for early 
detection is a mammogram.” 

For more information about the seminar, contact Jackie Cielinski at 535-
4334. 
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About	
  Halifax	
  Regional	
  	
  	
  
Halifax	
  Regional	
  Medical	
  Center	
  is	
  licensed	
  for	
  204	
  beds,	
  including	
  psychiatric	
  and	
  nursery.	
  	
  A	
  non-­‐profit	
  organization,	
  
Halifax	
  Regional	
  is	
  fully	
  accredited	
  by	
  the	
  Joint	
  Commission.	
  For	
  more	
  information,	
  visit	
  www.halifaxregional.org.	
  
	
  

For	
  more	
  information,	
  contact:	
  	
  
Karen	
  Anderson	
  
252	
  535-­‐8025	
  
kcanderson@halifaxrmc.org	
  


